Thank you for all you do!

A great success with our 2022 Pythagoras Academy Online Auction tallying a total

of $24,000 raised. Our mission has been accomplished for our goal to sponsor a
multipurpose room with additional science equipment plus a gym scoreboard, and an
exciting selection of various gym equipment. All proceeds raised in this academic year’s
fundraising events will contribute to the above academic projects aiming to enhance our
children’s education for a life time learning.

As for our finale fundraiser during May 16 to 27, the PA ANNUAL Book Drive, we have
collected almost $1500 so far in donations of non-fiction books for our school

library. Thank you to all parent and student support. Special thanks to our dedicated
parent volunteers who helped out each morning and afternoon during this period.

Don’t forget, you can still contribute to our library collection for the rest of Term 3.

Visit the School Library in PERSON and browse through our book display of non-fiction
books chosen by our PA Teachers and Students. We still have a wide collection of
books ranged from $10 to $40. During your child’s designated weekly library session,
send some money with your child on that day and let them choose their own books to
donate to the school library - All proceeds collected for this fundraiser will contribute to
our students because they can sign these books out to read at home!!

PAPO have decided to not hold our second, “Still Awesome Uniform Fundraising Sale”
this year as we have not collected enough uniforms so far. We will notify our PA
Families in early September when we host our 2022 Fall Uniform Sale. We understand
there’s only a month of school left, but if your children need to refill on any uniform
items, please contact us at papo.executive@pythagorasacademy.ca.

We will still be collecting the used uniforms from now and throughout summer.
Pythagoras Academy items - school blazers, PA rain jacket, cardigan & vests, Polo shirts,
House Team shirts, tunics and skirts, uniform trousers and PE jacket and pants as well as
school backpack or accessories. For non-PA items, we can only accept plain white shirts
and musical theatre shoes. PLEASE make sure all donated items are ‘already washed,
folded and in good-condition’. We will not be able to take any damaged or strongly
stained items. Make sure you check the office hours before dropping off the items
during the summer holiday.

We have wrapped up a truly meaningful year from all the wonderful and generous
support from each and every one of you — the Pythagoras Academy Parent Community!
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